
Name 
Address 
City, State, Zip 
 

 

Date 

Dear: ,  

On July 14, 2014, Boone Electric Cooperative and the City of Columbia, Missouri, filed a 
joint application with the Missouri Public Service Commission requesting authorization to 
transfer electric service for a building or other structure you own or for which you are the 
responsible electric customer to the City of Columbia from the Boone Electric Cooperative. The 
Commission has created Case No. EO-2015-0012 to consider the application.   

If you wish to testify or provide other evidence to the Commission regarding the change in 
electric service providers to your structure/building, you must file an application to intervene 
with the Commission.  Any applications to intervene shall be filed no later than 30 days of the 
date of this notice with: 

Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360 
 

or in the Commission’s Electronic Filing and Information System (EFIS). Copies of the 
application to intervene should also be sent to:  

Missouri Public Service Commission    Office of the Public Counsel  
General Counsel Office      P.O. Box 2230 
P.O. Box 360       200 Madison Street, Suite 650 
200 Madison Street, Suite 800                                    Jefferson City MO 65102  
Jefferson City MO 65102     opcservice@ded.mo.gov 
staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov    
 
Boone Electric Cooperative Suite C    City of Columbia, Missouri 
2420 Hyde Park Road     701 East Broadway 
Jefferson City MO 65109     Columbia MO 65201 
as@cjaslaw.com      cknoce@gocolumbiamo.com 

 If you do not wish to intervene formally, but desire simply to provide comments 
regarding the application, please contact the Commission Staff and/or the Office of the Public 
Counsel. Your comments should include a reference to case number EO-2015-0012.   All 
comments will be filed in the official case file for review by the Commissioners. 
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To submit your comments in writing: 

Public Service Commission     Office of the Public Counsel 
P.O. Box 360       P.O. Box 2230 
Jefferson City, MO 65102     Jefferson City, MO 65102 
Phone: 800-392-4211      Phone: 866-922-2959 
Fax: 573-751-1847      Fax: 573-751-5562 

 

To submit your comments via the Commission's Website:  

(1) Go to http://www.psc.mo.gov;  

(2) Click on the box on the lower middle of the page entitled “Comments: How to Make 
Your Voice Heard". 

(3) From this page click on the "submit comment" link found under “Submit Comments in 
Writing”; and  

(4) Fill out and submit the Public Comments form, including the case number shown above.  
If you want to attach a document, before clicking the “Submit” button, click the “Attach” 
button.  There are instructions on that page for attaching the document and returning to the 
previous screen. 

(5) Click the “Submit” button at the bottom of the page.   

 
Please contact Mike Coleman, BEC Field Engineer, at 573-441-7345 or me at 573-441-7243 if 
you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Petri 
Manager of Engineering 
 

 

  

 

http://www.psc.mo.gov/
luebbj
Typewritten Text




